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05th July 2024 

The Barn Croft Newsletter 
Courage, Love, Excellence 

 

 
Key Diary 

Dates 

 
10th July 

Sports Day 

 
17th July 

Back up Sports Day 

 
19th July 

Year 5 & 6 Show 

9:20am Parents 

Welcome 

 
23rd July 

Leaver BBQ  

3.45pm-5.30pm  

 
24th July  

End of Term 

Children finish at 2pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Non Uniform Day 

Year 1 

Friday 12th July 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

It's been fantastic this week hearing all about the children's thoughts and ideas! We've been 

focusing on pupil voice, giving children opportunities to chat about their favourite lessons, 

what makes them proud in school, and even some memorable school moments. Their insights 

have been brilliant, and we've even included pupil voice in their reports this year. It's a great 

way to see the world and our school from their perspective! 

 

A big thank you to all the parents who came to our safeguarding review meeting last week. 

Your feedback is vital, and the auditor was particularly impressed by our "culture of 

safeguarding for all." We're incredibly proud of this, and it shows how well our staff know 

each child. 

 

Don't forget, Sports Day is fast approaching! Join us on Wednesday 10th July from 9.30am 

at St James' Park to cheer on the children! Just a friendly reminder that due to safeguarding, 

photos and videos are not allowed. Pack your cheering voices and don't forget to bring the 

sun cream and hats - it's looking like a scorcher! We can't wait to see you there! 

 

Miss Kelly 

Acting Headteacher 

 

 
 

 
 

                  

 
Certificates this week have been awarded for Problem Solving (Maths) 

Reception – Olive & Victor                 
     Year 1 – Logan & Yasmin              
    Year 2 – Aaliyah & Masiah               
    Year 3 – Farley & Roxy     
    Year 4 – Loni & Mio                 

                   Year 5 – Ru & Taro  
Year 6 – Esme & Rosa  

 

          

      

 

Hot Choc Friday 

Rec – Suhaan 

Year 1 – Ellie 

Year 2 – Raluca 

Year 3 – Fionn 

Year 4 – Otis 

Year 5 - Nateisha 

Year 6 - Tomas 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Links for Support below 

For families seeking alternative support 

during the school holidays, the Holiday 

Activity and Food Programme will 

continue to run for the next year. This 

programme offers school age children 

receiving benefit-related Free School 

Meals the opportunity to get involved in 

activities and holiday clubs and have a 

hot meal.  

Holiday activities in Waltham Forest | 

London Borough of Waltham Forest 

Ahead of a Government decision on the 

future of the Fund, we are actively 

lobbying the Government to maintain 

the Fund and recently launched a 

petition to extend it. 

The crisis isn't over: Don't axe our lifeline 

| 38 Degrees 

 

https://www.walthamforest.gov.uk/schools-education-and-learning/schools-and-colleges/holiday-activities-waltham-forest
https://www.walthamforest.gov.uk/schools-education-and-learning/schools-and-colleges/holiday-activities-waltham-forest
https://you.38degrees.org.uk/petitions/the-crisis-isn-t-over-don-t-axe-our-lifeline?source=rawlink&utm_medium=socialshare&utm_source=rawlink&share=b3a301f6-fd56-48ba-84b9-b8a93fe9f18d
https://you.38degrees.org.uk/petitions/the-crisis-isn-t-over-don-t-axe-our-lifeline?source=rawlink&utm_medium=socialshare&utm_source=rawlink&share=b3a301f6-fd56-48ba-84b9-b8a93fe9f18d


   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


